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New Construction  
 
 Availability of Schools  
  
The Governing Board is required by law to provide an educational program for all the students in 
the district.  Quality school housing is a prime requisite to meeting this responsibility.  All 
segments of the community - citizens, governmental agencies and businesses - should cooperate in 
providing for the needs of our students.  
  
To this end, the Board will seek every possible alternative in meeting the needs for a quality student 
housing program.  
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